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I am writing in OPPOSITION to SB 703.  As much as I understand the intent to this 

bill, i believe it is a little too premature.  Oregonians are feeling the pinch of their 

finances at every turn.  We are feeling over taxed and tired.  I can appreciate the 

desire to help illegal aliens obtain citizanship, but there are also federal programs for 

this.  I do agree that the path to citizenship should be reformed, it is not the states 

resposibility.  Having it on the back of Oregonians is irresponisble and these 

programs are ripe with fraud and lack transparancy.  for these reasons, i urge you to 

vote NO on this bill. 


